To the Comrades of the World Peace Council



LETTER ABOUT 19TH APRIL

On behalf of the Committee for International Solidarity and Struggle for Peace (COSI-Venezuela), we want to send our appreciation to the great work that has been carried out at the forefront of the struggle for Peace, and International Solidarity in a context of great challenges for the humanity

As it is known in the World Peace Council, on April 19, it has been declared by the WPC as the global day of action in solidarity with Venezuela, for this reason we want to share with you the initiatives that we consider important can be promoted, even in moments where the limitations for actions on the street are more complicated, despite this we consider that just as imperialism does not give up or lower its arms in aggression against the peoples of the world, in that same dimension the forces of struggle for Peace , we must stay active.

We request that the following materials be shared with all affiliated organizations and friends of the CMP. Attached to this letter we send:

• Context and action plan of Venezuela for April 19.

• Worldwide statement to be disseminated and signed.

• Flyers for propaganda and agitation in networks around the world in English, Spanish and French.

We further inform that we are working on a video-conference initiative with the following theme “Imperialist war against Venezuela, a threat to world peace”, which will be organized for Sunday April 19 at 6:00 p.m. Venezuela time and we consider it important to get a speaker to speak on behalf of the CMP, we regret the limitation of languages, so we would suggest that you speak Spanish.

Always thanking the WPC for its solidarity, a leading organization in the fight for Peace and anti-imperialism.

President                   Gabriel Aguirre

Carolus Wimmer    Secretary General
